
‘Year Six Transition Week’
Final Arrangements, Monday 8th – Friday 12th July 2024



Final Transition Information:

-Students should arrive to the academy on Monday 8th July no later than 8:30am in their primary school uniform. 

Students will be directed down the main path and into the Main School Hall for a welcome assembly. 

- Following Monday, students should arrive for 8.25/8:30am for the rest of the week and will go to their year group 

break area, outside of the dining hall. Students will meet their ‘buddies’ there, before being taken to their first lesson 

each day. If there is inclement weather, students will be housed in the Main School Hall. 

-On Wednesday 10th July, please send students to the academy in their primary PE kit, which they will be in for the 

day. Students will be taking part in a session of sport ran by our PE Department. They can bring additional water if 

needed, no fizzy drinks please. We also advise that students have applied suncream if the weather is as warm as it has 

been in recent weeks as these sessions will be taking place outside. 

-Students will leave the academy each day at 3:00pm with the other year groups in attendance, aside from Friday 

which will be a slightly earlier finish as we aim to get students off-site by 2:45pm following a final celebration assembly. 

-Students will be placed into their tutor and teaching groups (for September) and have the chance to spend time 

with their peers, experiencing a range of lessons. This will be as close to a ‘real’ timetable that they can expect to follow 

in September.

-Students need to ensure they have a packed lunch with them for Monday to Thursday. On Friday 12th July which is 

their last day of transition, during tutor time, all students will receive a free lunchtime voucher for a main-meal. Any 

student who is entitled to a free school meal will be able to collect a grab bag for lunch each day that they are at the 

academy. 

-Aside from a packed lunch, they will need to bring a pencil case with a pen/pencil; their usual pencil case will be fine. 

All other equipment/resources will be provided within the activities that they complete. 

We look forward to seeing you all soon!



We will be posting rolling coverage of what our 
new students are getting up to throughout the 

week on our social media platforms. 

Follow us on Twitter,
‘@NunthorpeA’

Or on Facebook,
‘Nunthorpe Academy’

*If you are yet to do so, please send through any relevant documentation 
pertaining to your child (birth certificate) to transition@nunthorpe.co.uk 
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